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Tuesday 8th October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our celebration of our learning for our topic next half term ‘Gunpowder, Treason and 
Plot’, Year 2 will be visiting the Tower of London. The children will take part in a workshop led by a 
specialist where they will learn more about the tower's role as a prison and understand the events 
leading up to, and following, Guy Fawkes's imprisonment. Outside of the workshop, the classes will 
take tour around the tower where they can learn more about the Gunpowder Plot as well as 
recapping learning from year 1’s topic on the ‘Great Fire of London’.  
 
Details: 
 
Date:  2E: Thursday 5th December 2024 

2O: Thursday 12th December 2024  
2B: Friday 13th December 2024  

 
Place:  Tower of London, London Travel: Walk, train/tube 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £8.00 is needed to cover the cost of the trip. Unfortunately, without 

sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place.  
 
The children will be provided with a healthy packed lunch, please send them in with a water bottle 
and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). The children need to wear full school uniform 
and a warm jacket.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make payment.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
The Year 2 Teachers 

 

 


